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All Four CRRUA Arsenic Treatment Facilities Now NMED Compliant  
 
The New Mexico Environment Department (NMED) confirmed today that all four Arsenic Treatment 
Facilities (ATFs) operated by the Camino Real Regional Utility Authority (CRRUA) are compliant based 
on NMED’s Running Annual Average (RAA). 
 
To achieve NMED compliance based on the RAA, arsenic test results must average at or below the  
Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) Maximum Contaminate Level (MCL) of 10 parts per billion 
(ppb) for four straight quarters of a calendar year.   
 
“This is a huge accomplishment because it demonstrates to our customers that CRRUA has 
consistently provided consumable water that meets both NMED and EPA standards for the required 
one-year test period,” said CRRUA Executive Director Juan Crosby.  
 
The Santa Teresa Community, Border Entry, and Sunland Park ATFs achieved NMED compliance 
following NMED’s quarterly testing in October 2024. 
 
The Santa Teresa Industrial AFT became compliant when it passed NMED’s first quarter 2025 arsenic 
tests from samples taken on 01-28-2025. 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The RAA for the four ATFs are now: 

• Border Entry (RAA 3.75) 
• Santa Teresa Industrial (RAA 6.25 ppb) 
• Santa Teresa Community (RAA 5.75 ppb) 
• Sunland Park (RAA 5.75 ppb) 
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https://crrua.org/sites/default/files/Spa.Las%20cuatro%20instalaciones%20de%20tratamiento%20de%20ars%C3%A9nico%20de%20CRRUA%20ahora%20cumplen%20con%20NMED.pdf


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
CRUA provides water and wastewater services to Sunland Park and Santa Teresa, NM. 
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